Glassboro Public Schools

MEMO

Date: May 12, 2015
To: Mark Silverstein, Superintendent
From: Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education, and Personnel

Re: Action Memo
May 27, Board Meeting

Write Start Boot Camp- Recommend the Board approve submission of RFP #15-023 for
$26,871.00 to the County of Gloucester through the Community Development Block Grant
program for funding for the Intermediate School Write Start Boot Camp for the period of June
2015- August 2015.

Please see the attached grant that provides a description of the Write Start Boot Camp.
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